
It is that time of year again when we

collect items for our annual Christmas

Store P.I.E event. We are in need of the

following: household items, tools, crafts,

candles, decorations, etc... Pretty much

anything you would find at a garage sale

except clothing items. We could also use

wrapping paper, gift bags, tape, etc.. If

you can help, please drop the items off on

the cart in the elementary entryway.

Donations will be accepted until

.Dec 8, 2023


